Steven Seee

From: robart2598@gmail.com

Sent: Monday, March 17, 2025 1:06 PM

To: House Health and Human Services Committee
Cc: Rep. Spears, Tina L.

Subject: Bill H6088

Dear Members of the House Health and Human Services Committee,

My name is Rose Bartholomew and | live in Charlestown. | am writing to you today about bill H6088 which aliows a
certified foot care nurse or a certified foot care specialist to provide certain at-home foot care, including routine foot
and nail care including nail clipping. As an elderly person (80), in-home care will be necessary in the near future. I'm
asking for your support to pass this bill and give me one less medical issue to worry about. Having my feet taken care of
and feel good will go a long way in allowing me to remain in my residence.

Thank you,
Rose



